
 

 

Church Announcements 
 

 

Karen’s Drop In Office Hours 
 11:00-1:00 on Tuesday & 1:00-3:00 on Wednesday 

If these times don’t work for you please phone the church or 
email RevKarenHollis@gmail.com to make an appointment. 

 

 

Lectionary Bible Study Cancelled 

With the support of the Worship Committee, Karen is  

bringing the Tuesday Bible study to an end, due to low 
attendance, so no Bible study this week. She will re-imagine  

it and bring it back in another form. 
 

 
Celebration of Live for Diane Parks 

A celebration of life for Diane Parks will be held at  
Christ Church Gabriola on Saturday, March 2nd in the early 

afternoon (details and time to follow).  This will be followed  
by a reception and open mic at the Golf Course. 

 

 
Annual General Meeting Sunday March 3rd  

The AGM will follow services on Sunday March 3rd.  Full details 

to follow later this month.  Everyone is encouraged to attend! 
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